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Rehabilitation work and addition of bicycle lanes on de la Mine Road 

Chelsea, July 26, 2019 – The Municipality of Chelsea wishes to inform its residents that 

rehabilitation work with the addition of bike lanes in both directions will take place on de 

la Mine Road from July 29 to November 21, 2019. This work will be carried out in 

collaboration with the NCC. 

 

Schedule The schedule may vary depending on weather conditions and operational 

constraints, but will be from 7 a.m. to 7 p.m.  

Circulation  Only local traffic will be allowed. Detour will be marked with traffic signs.   

De la Mine Road will be completely closed to traffic for 13 days between 

Monday, August 12 and Friday, August 30 due to culvert replacement work. 

The exact closing dates will be confirmed shortly. 

The Municipality invites residents and visitors to respect the signs in place for the safety 

of all.  

To be informed of any changes to the schedule on a regular basis, visit our website at 
chelsea.ca/road-works. 
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